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FLORANTE AT LAURA, THE BEGINNING (A CINEMATIC THEATER PLAY)  
OF THE JX-TREME ENTERTAINMENT PRODUCTION 

 
 The JX-TREME Entertainment Production (JXTEP) will present their first 
cinematic play titled, Florante at Laura, The Beginning, on September 9, 2023. 
Solely inspired and derived from Francisco Balagtas’ masterpiece: Florante at Laura, 
directed by Jes Land Abdurahman. 

 
After watching the cinematic theater show for every school, JXTEP will conduct 

an audition wherein 20 students will be chosen and shall be granted a Scholar 
Certificate. The certificate will entitle them for a free Acting Workshop, and will be 
included in the upcoming theater play, movie projects, and television series produced 
by JXTEP. 

 
For more information, contact Mr. Rex Hi Caiji at telephone no. 579-

9491/579-9403/579-9417/373-1025 or email jxtep2023@gmail.com. 
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